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To whom it may concern,

I am concerned about the proposed changes now presented; speedily, and on the back of a recently rejected
 abortion bill.

Such legislation, affecting the physical, psychological and emotional lives - not just of the mother, father,
 family  - and the wider social framework  (without touching on the decision to terminate the life of an unborn
 infant has serious ramifications.)

These ramifications are not limited to our immediate scenarios, but also project into the future.

Legislation of this sort, at a fundamental level, involving so many factors, needs to be rigorously thought
 through, debated and articulated.

The current legislation has the sense of attrition; by its speed  of introduction.

In this sense alone, I strongly feel the legislation should be rejected.

Kind regards,

Gerry (Geraldine) Callaghan.
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